
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Residents of Hinsdale, 

Please be advised that there is now a way to receive updates, news and prevention information.  The following is from 

Governor Baker: 

 

New notification system for the residents of Massachusetts, residents can now sign up to receive updates, news 

and prevention information related to COVID-19 by texting COVIDMA to 888-777 

 

 

As a remaindered to ALL NON-ESSENTIAL business, yesterday Governor Baker issued an ORDER ASSURING CONTINUED 

OPERATION OF ESSENTIAL SERVICES IN THE COMMONWEALTH, CLOSING CERTAIN WORKPLACES, AND 

PROHIBITING GATHERINGS OF MORE THAN 10 PEOPLE which will go into effect today, March 24, 2020 at 1200 and 

remain in effect through April 7, 2020 at 1200.      

 

The police department continues to serve and protect our community.  Please remain diligent with your social distancing.  We 

are here if you need us 24/7/365. 

 

911 for all emergencies 

413-655-0201 non-emergencies 

 

Chief Susan Rathbun 

 

#JUSTSTAYHOME 

 


